
January 17, 2017 

WEIR 
Minerals 
2101 Industrial Drive 
Niles, Ml 49120 

T + 1 (269) -684-6020 
www.global.weir 

Notice of Delta Industrial Valves, Inc. Plant Closing 

To: Workforce Development Agency, State of Michigan 
WIOA Title I Section 
Krista Johnson, Manager 
201 N. Washington Sq., 5th Floor 
Lansing, Michigan 48913 

This notice is being provided to you pursuant to the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act of 
1.988 ("WARN"}, which requires employers to give official notice to certain government units or officials of 
a pending facility shutdown. 

Delta Industrial Valves, Inc. has decided to permanently close its facility in Niles, Michigan, located at 
2101 Industrial Drive. The facility employs 56 employees some of whom will be relocated. The transition 
will commence end of March 2017 through the expected plant closure date of June 30th, 2017. 

The plant closing will be effective 12:00 a.m. on June 301
h, 2017. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Jeffrey Halsey, Divisional HR Director and NA Regional 
VP Human Resources, at 608-226-5665. 

RECEIVED 
JAN !4 2017 
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